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Technical Seminar on “Pipe Rehabilitation by Lining Methods” 

14 April 2011 

19:00-20:30 

Event Report 

 

The Technical seminar was jointly organized by Hong Kong Institute of Utility 

Specialists (HKIUS) and Community, Construction Professionals’ Development Centre 

(CCPDC), funded by the Commerce and Economic Development Bureau of the HKSAR, 

supported by Hong Kong College of Technology (HKCT) (Causeway Bay Campus), was 

held successfully on 14 April in HKCT which 80 participants attended the seminar.  

 

With the completion of the guidebooks and pamphlets on the 12 disciplines, a series 

of technical seminar was being held to disseminate the research result. And seminar 

on Safety was the eighth of the series.  

 

The Speaker, Mr. Paul Lam Chi Kam is the project manager of BUDA Pipe 

Rehabilitation Engineering and Co., Ltd. He has over 15 years of experience in 

building and civil engineering projects. He is involving in various underground and 

above ground drainage pipes works, underground water supply pipes works by using 

pressurized and non-pressurized pipelines rehabilitation. 

 

The seminar highlighted different methods available for pipelines rehabilitation 

works. Mr. Lam introduced the work procedures of pipe rehabilitation work from the 

planning stage. He emphasized on the planning of the works and illustrated how 

planning could improve the efficiency of the works. In this seminar, three lining 

methods were discussed, they were cured-in-pipe, sliplining, and close-fit pipe. The 

application and installation of these methods were illustrated with examples. Quality 

control of the works was also mentioned. 

 

The seminar ended by an interactive question-and-answer session. It gave them 

insights towards the topic. We specially thanked the speaker Mr. Kwong for sharing 

his valuable experience. 
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Attendees are paying attention on the presentation. 

 

 

 

A Thank You Certificate is presented to Mr. Paul LAM by Mr. Nelson TANG, a council 

member of HKIUS as a representative of the organizer. 


